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Dear Editor, 

Thank you for all of your efforts concerning our manuscript entitled, “A Case Report: 

Dental Focal Infection-induced Ventricular Spinal Canal Empyema” (Manuscript 

NO.: 54153  ). We are truly grateful for your thoughtful comments and suggestions. We feel 

lucky that our manuscript proceeded to the editor because the valuable comments not only 

helped us to improve our manuscript but also provided good ideas for future studies. Based 

on these comments and suggestions, we have made careful modifications to the original 

manuscript. We hope that the new manuscript will meet your magazine’s standards. Below, 

you will find our point-by-point responses to the comments/questions of the editor. 

  

Replies to Editor:  

 

1.I found the authors did not provide the original figures. Please provide the original figure 

documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint to ensure that all 

graphs or arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the editor 

Thanks for your comments on our paper. We have provided the original pictures in the form 

of PowerPoint. 

2.I found the authors did not add the PMID and DOI in the reference list. Please provide the 

PubMed numbers and DOI citation numbers to the reference list and list all authors of the 

references.  

Thank you for your useful suggestions. We have provided the PubMed numbers and DOI 

citation numbers to the reference list and list all authors of the references. However, we did not 

find the DOI citation numbers of the twelfth reference after searching. 

 

Once again, thank you very much for your support of our efforts. I would like to thank the 

editors for their constructive help. 

  We are looking forward to hearing your decision, and we hope that the manuscript will be 

accepted for publication in World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

 

 

Best regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Hang Xue 

 

 


